
“September 1, 2008 - 10:00 am  Entergy Transmission will suspend further sale of 
transmission service as of 10:00, Monday September 1, 2008 in order to maintain 
reliability in light of the impact of the major Hurricane Gustav on the Southern Louisiana 
area.  Drastic changes to the topology of the transmission system are anticipated and the 
capability of the system to provide incremental transmission service will not be 
forecastable during the immediate future.  Entergy will resume sales of transmission 
service as soon as practicable after the results of the damage brought by Hurricane 
Gustav are evaluated and the transfer capability system is able to produce reliable 
incremental transfer calculations again.” 
 


